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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

JAMES W. STUCKERT PLEDGE 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees accept a pledge of $250,000 from James W. 
Stuckert of Louisville, Kentucky, for the restoration of the Administration Building. 
 
Background:  Mr. Stuckert, CEO of J.J.B. Hilliard, W. L. Lyons, Inc., in Louisville, is chair of 
the UK Capital Campaign Steering Committee.  A UK alumnus, he holds a bachelor’s degree in 
engineering and a master’s in business administration.  He and his wife, Diane, are among the 
University’s most generous benefactors.  His pledge will be paid over four years. 
 
The Administration Building was nearly destroyed by fire in May, 2001.  It is undergoing a $16 
million restoration that will be completed in April.  The building will be renamed the Main 
Building, which it was called upon its completion in 1882. 
 
 


